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To: Calgary Planning Commission 

From: Paul Bergmann, Winchester Builders 

Date: July 19, 2018  

Re: Infill Review Working Group 

Over the last 6 months I have spent approximately 20 hours in 10 meetings with Community 

Representatives, City Planners and fellow Building Industry members in discussions led by the 

City. The intent was to address various Bylaw concerns and issues which seem to be recurring 

and are seemingly causing friction for some stakeholders. 

 

Specifically, the issues fell into two Categories: 

1.  Changes to Front Porches and Subterranean Development: 

2.       Changes to the R-CG District. 

   

In both of these instances, we held fulsome, open discussions about the issues which were 

important to each of the Stakeholders. I was heartened to see that these discussions were held 

in a spirit of cooperation, understanding and learning. All of the meetings and discussions were 

positive, with all parties willing to listen and understand the other Stakeholders. 

 

More specifically, I believe all parties were heard. If someone had a strong opinion on a particular 

issue, they were allowed to fully develop that idea to allow the other stakeholders to 

understand their concerns – and the other parties listened. There was then a respectful 

discussion about how that strong opinion impacted other stakeholders and what some 

reasonable compromises might look like. 

 

I believe the proposed changes to the Front Porches and Subterranean development, as well as the 

proposed changes to the R-CG District strike a good balance between the various stakeholder’s 

interests. As a Builder, I can say that while we did not get everything we might have wished for, 

the proposed changes are a good compromise. They allow for the increase in density the 
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Municipal Development Plan is looking to achieve while being respectful of the existing 

Homeowners in the Developed Areas. I wholeheartedly support the proposed changes. 

 

I would also like to compliment the City Employees who ran this Stakeholder process. They were 

professional and Open minded. As good Facilitators, they listened more than they spoke. They 

did not impose their will on the Community or Building Industry Members, but instead sought to 

listen and reach reasonable compromises that addressed the issues which had been raised. 

Kudos to Stephen Pearce and Tammy Henry for running this highly effective and high 

functioning process. 

 

 

 

It was an honour to participate in this process; I appreciate the opportunity, 

 

Pal Bergmann 

Winchester Builders 
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